
Dear Incoming 8th Graders (and Parents),  
 
This summer packet is designed to help review skills from 7th grade math that you will need 
to be successful in the fall. Please make sure to complete this packet in its entirety and 
show your work (on a separate sheet of paper, as necessary).  You will need to be able to 
complete all the problems provided without the use of a calculator and will turn this 
packet (with your work) in for a quiz grade during that first week back in August. We will also 
spend the first several days of school reviewing before you will be assessed over this 
content as your first test grade of the year.   
 
Hope you all have a wonderful summer!  
 
See you in August,  
Mrs. Norfleet 
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